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18th January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Oaklands Juniors has always been a school that has been heavily involved in Cross Country.  We 

have been proud that so many children have taken part each year in the Thames Valley Junior 

League.  We have gained many medals and trophies from our many very fast runners, but also all 

participants have gained many valuable lessons in sportsmanship, perseverance and 

competitiveness.  Above all else they have been great social events and good fun.  It has been sad 

that over the last two seasons we have not been able to compete due to Covid-19. 

 

We are therefore really excited to announce that we will be participating in the Virtual Berkshire 

Primary School Cross-Country Championship that Maiden Erleigh School are organising.  

 

Anyone can take part, children do not need to have been involved in Cross Country at school in 

previous years.  If you would like your child(ren) to take part, they will need to run the required 

distance for their year group and then submit using the Google form link below. 

 

https://sites.google.com/maidenerleghschools.co.uk/x-countrychamps2021/home   

 

Date:  Monday 25th - Sunday 31st January 2021  

Year 3/4 - 1.5km  

Year 5/6 - 2km  

 

A certificate will be given to all children who participate, with a placing certificate awarded to 

anyone who finishes in the top three. It is also a team event, so the top four pupils in each category 

will become a team.  

 

I hope that your family enjoys taking part in this Virtual Berkshire Primary School Cross-Country 

Championship. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. S. Alexander 

PE Subject Leader  
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